
 

8/10/21 Saunton Class Home learning 

This week the children have started a new story writing sequence and have been 

solving problems involving greater than and less than language.  In science we have 

explored different food groups and healthy eating.  

It was lovely to see so many of you attend the Harvest singing on the playground 

this week. 

Next Wednesday the children will be taking part in a multi skills morning at Park 

school.  Remember to bring a drinks bottle and healthy snack to take with you. 

Home Learning 

Reading Challenge 

Continue to read at least 4 times a week and sign in the back of your book.   

Topic - this is a 2 week activity 

Continue to work on your information leaflet about Pinkery.  Here is a reminder of 

some of the animals we identified when pond dipping. 

Newts, pond-skaters, water beetles, dragon-fly larvae, stone flies, fresh-water 

shrimps.  

 

 


